From: clcontractors@comcast.net

To: Madani, Mo
Subject: Declaratory Statement
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 6:56:58 PM

[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise caution when
clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have concerns, please contact
your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk.

Mr. Modani

It was a pleasure speaking with you today regarding my declaratory statement submittal and Mr.
Harvey’s response. Throughout all of our conversations you remind me that a declaratory statement
can only be made on future projects and under the current code cycle. If there is an ongoing
construction under the 2017 FBC regulations; similar to what is currently occurring in the specific
development within Mr. Harvey’s jurisdiction in Port St. Lucie County, and a declaratory statement
or clarification is needed due to a material code violation and possible life safety issue. Please
provide the appropriate venue in which this can be accomplished. | have been unable to locate
within the Florida Administrative Code where it states declaratory statements are only available to
future projects and under current code cycle. Please provide were such stipulation can be found.

Regards

cL

Carlos Lanza, RA

8531 SW 167 Terr
Palmetto Bay, FL 33157
786.236.5419
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